
 

 

 
Paris, 18 January 2018 

 
 

 
The Confédération Nationale du Crédit Mutuel will play its full 
part in guaranteeing prudential coherence and the protection 
of its customers, members and employees during the 
examination that ensues as a result of Crédit Mutuel Arkéa's 
plan to separate from the parent group. 
 
 
The Confédération Nationale du Crédit Mutuel became aware through 
the press of the intentions of Crédit Mutuel Arkéa's management to 
separate from the Crédit Mutuel group. It is now awaiting an official 
communication of this plan with a view to understand the reasons as 
well as the practical aspects. 
 
Once the plan is communicated, the Confédération Nationale du 
Crédit Mutuel will meet with its various bodies to examine in detail 
the consequences for our customers, members and employees, in 
accordance with its role as the central body and its mission to 
guarantee prudential coherence and protect the interests of its 
customers and members. 
 
The Confédération Nationale du Crédit Mutuel reiterates its 
commitment to the unity of Crédit Mutuel and to the autonomy of all 
of the federations, and maintains that this has always been and 
remains the best solution for all. 
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